Dear Friends,

As a follower of Jesus and citizen of Portland (and of Oregon for 7 decades), | strongly urge passage of SB621. The People of
Portland have spoken loudly and clearly, and way must be opened for their will to go forward. | work with a group of faith leaders,
community leaders and police to improve policing and police community, so | get to see and work with those who really want the
changes that this program will help bring, including the minority of Portland Police who are actively working for positive change.
They have nothing to fear from this kind of oversight, and those who do have reason to fear it should not be in the bureau. Please
do all you can to bring this forward.

Yours in hope,
Joe Snyder



